Minutes
Transylvania County Board of Education
May 7, 2009

The Transylvania County Board of Education held a special event at 6:00 p.m. on May 7, 2009
in the Rogow Room of the Transylvania County Library. The purpose of the meeting was to host
a reception welcoming Dr. Jeff McDaris as the new Superintendent of Transylvania County
Schools. Present were Mike Rogers, Chairman; Chris Whitmire, Vice Chairman; Tawny McCoy,
Shelia Norman; and Cindy Petit. Also present were Dr. Sonna Lyda, Superintendent; Jenny
Hunter, Administrative Assistant; and approximately 150 staff members, guests, and media.

Students from the Transylvania County Rise & Shine Program performed a song of welcome.
Chairman Rogers gave opening remarks, recognized honored guests, and introduced Dr.
McDaris. Dr. McDaris spoke briefly, thanking the Board for selecting him and stating that he
was looking forward to working with everyone in his new position.

The Transylvania County Child Nutrition Department provided the buffet. A wonderful time was
had by all. The reception concluded at approximately 7:45 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Chairman Secretary



